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Results of Our 10th Anniversary Challenge

On April 20th, Nana's House 10th Anniversary, we challenged
our friends and supporters, to help us work toward completion

of our Gated Community.

Thanks to these GENEROUS DONORS for meeting the
challenge!



If you missed the challenge on our anniversary, you can still go
to our website and click on the "DONATE" button.

Thank you to all of our supporters! 
We couldn't do this without you!
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